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Year 11 & 13 have finished their mock examinations, all went really well.   

Last week we had the Mayor visiting, this week we have had several guest speakers have been in school speaking 

to the sixth form students - including two alumni, one Senyo Agbohlah, the Senior Missions Director for the 

United Nations in the Sudan and Franklyn Addo, a writer/journalist for The Guardian and rapper who supports 

victims of knife crime.    

Sixth Form Open Evening last night was very successful.  Just shy of 160 external visitors, totalling over 300 

students including the current Year 11 visiting our Sixth Form.    

Mr Edwards Head of Year 7 sent out a letter with some information on how to some of our Apps to use and our IT 

team will be online today to help with any additional queries.   

Access to water and drinks: sometimes the drinks counter is closed.   All children are encouraged to bring a water 

bottle into school to refill.   At lunchtimes outside there is the option to refill water bottles or other drinks 

available, there is no shortage.   In the canteen, juice and water are available free of charge but students can also 

purchase a healthy sparkling drink at a cost of 85p from the drinks counter.   Apologies if this has been closed but 

please note, there is no requirement to line up for a second time just to purchase another drink.   The menu on 

the website currently has some variation due to the shortage of obtaining some produce.  Ms Heffernan to meet 

with Caterlink to discuss further.    

 

 
 

Mr A Hall 
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